
Attachment 1 – Advertisement

Participants Wanted for Research Study

The National Center for Health Statistics 
is looking for persons aged 18 and over to test

questions that may be used on a national survey.
Anyone may participate but we are particularly

interested in women who have children 8-17 years
of age. We would like to talk to you if you have had

an HPV virus vaccine, colonoscopy, pap test,
tetanus shot, hepatitis vaccine, or mammogram.

The interview will be no longer than 60 minutes and
participants will receive $40.

FOR MORE INFORMATION,
Please call Karen at: 301-458-4676
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